Name of child Class

Is your child on the SEN register for SEMH? Yes No Don’t know

If yes to the above question, have you seen the SEMH plan for your child for this term?
Are you happy with this plan?
Do you feel you would like to talk to someone about this plan?

What is going well for your child in school? Thinking particularly around support for their social,
emotional and mental health?

What could be better for your child in school at the moment? Thinking about their social, emotional and
mental health?

What are your main concerns that you have for your child? Do you feel that you need any further
support from school at this time?

Have you accessed the termly SEN newsletters on the school website? Yes No
If yes, have you found them useful? Do you have any suggestions around how we can improve these?

Have you accessed any of the website links identified on the newsletter to provide further support?

Thank you for your continued support.

Lucy Dalgliesh (SENCO)



